
                                                                                                          

Public Notice: Adoption of Final Integrated Development Plan and Budget 2023/24 

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 25(4) (a) (i) and (ii) of the Local Government: Municipal 
System Act, 32 of 2000 and regulation, read with Section 18 of Municipal Finance Management 
Act, 56 of 2003, to members of the public that Final Integrated Development Plan and Budget for 
the financial year 2023/24 were adopted at the Ordinary Council sitting held on the 31 May 2023 
at Dealesville (Tshwaraganang Community Hall). 

Copies of IDP and Budget are available on Municipal website and on request at the Municipal 
Office. 

Enquiries can be directed to Mr Motsamai Merahe (Acting IDP Manager) on 053 5410 014 

Mr Mpho Sehloho 

Acting Municipal Manager 

  

 

 

 


